March 29, 2016 Rossville-Alvin CUSD 7

Members of the School Board,

It is with mixed feelings that I write this letter. Effective at the end of the 2015-2016 school year, I am resigning from my position at Rossville-Alvin Grade School due to relocation. My husband and I are moving closer to his job and I will no longer be able to commute to Rossville.

This was a very difficult decision; I have loved teaching here. These past two years have been wonderful working with staff, students, and the community. Rossville-Alvin Grade School is truly a family type of environment and I will miss everyone greatly. I want to thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the Rossville family.

This move is not easy for me, but I wish the school and faculty success and happiness in the years to come. I am proud and grateful to have taught here for the past two years.

Sincerely,

Leidi Levell